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Dear Colleagues,

We are writing to update you on further developments at NHS 24 to support GP practices streamline communication with their patients.
1. The progress of the GP.scot website programme and to invite your practice to take up the opportunities it provides (access a demonstration here now https://demo.gp.scot/).

2. An NHSinform.scot feature to support patient access to primary care during the ongoing pandemic, including information in British Sign Language. (Access and share this page from here https://www.nhsinform.scot/campaigns/your-community-health-care-services)

The attached bulletin shares more detail on these developments. We invite you take a closer look and please contact us at pcds@nhs24.scot.nhs.uk to find out more or sign up for a GP.scot website.

Kind regards,
[signature TBC]

